
 

  

 

 

Special friends of the McDowell Sonoran Conservancy are invited to enjoy 
an enchanted evening under the stars in the peach orchards at Schnepf Farms.  

Dinner Down the Orchard guests will enjoy a glorious gourmet dinner of farm to table 
cuisine, all courses expertly paired with sumptuous wine selections offered by Total Wine 

& More.   
 

Saturday, April 21, 2018 • 6:00 to 9:00pm 
 

Schnepf Farms • Queen Creek • $200 per person 
 

New this year! Mark Schnepf is offering short trolley tours for guests that would like to 
know more about this Arizona treasure as designated by the Governor’s Office. Two tours 
will be available at either 5:00 or 5:30pm on a first reserved basis so please let us know in 

advance if you have interest in attending a narrated trolley tour.    
 

Even more peaches! By popular demand, Schnepf Farms famous homemade peach pie is 
available for pre-order and fresh-baked for you to take home. Just let us know if you would 

like to pre-order pies when calling with your RSVP for Dinner Down the Orchard.  
 

Limited orchard seating is available, so please contact the Conservancy office at 
480-998-7971 to reserve your seats. See you at Dinner Down the Orchard!   

 
Event proceeds support the nonprofit McDowell Sonoran Conservancy that champions the sustainability of 
Scottsdale’s McDowell Sonoran Preserve for the benefit of this and future generations to enjoy. For more 

information visit www.mcdowellsonoran.org.  
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XtIGXeaouvVDkPQPasTj50UxrHT-CNfjMI7slobpAnFkmmm1aKjL9htOqFsbM1K_2N9czDZKGynVqZPxvi_kBgofxvepb2faymdW2g0YMARH9CvW8dh4jF9VCK8mXnGTSKgfFMA6G6irU-gRt408I_ZT4dEAcyPs&c=0mlz15hhNlhIQNUgvTV1XH7hcxAnOg7IR_m7gh0UVNBMvlfwDrRS7g==&ch=fcNoHbZSROTVEBrOqYMTs7yrkoVe4Y5GiIk2jAbesCbmIASCwLd9_A==
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